
From:  Mickelson, Miriam <miriam.mickelson@sno.wednet.edu>

Sent time:  02/27/2021 12:22:08 AM

To:  Hutchison, Megan <megan.hutchison@sno.wednet.edu>

Cc:  Olsen, Lenore <lenore.olsen@sno.wednet.edu>

Subject:  Re: Parent Meeting - Anthem

Hi Megan,

Thank you. Yes, I really would appreciate the opportunity to talk to you and gain some insights into the situation. Lenore
will set up a time for us to chat via Zoom before my meeting with the parent.

I will miss working with you!

Miriam Miralles Mickelson, Ed.D.
Executive Director - Teaching and Learning Services
Snohomish School District

From: Hutchison, Megan <megan.hutchison@sno.wednet.edu>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 12:43 PM
To: Mickelson, Miriam <Miriam.Mickelson@sno.wednet.edu>
Subject: Parent Meeting ‐ Anthem

Miriam,

I just talked to Jeff, and I know you are meeting with a family from GP about Anthem and how they feel we shouldn't be
teaching it. Jeff and Holly have been nothing but supportive of teachers ‐ and I am sure they will fill you in. If you want to
get some background on the whole scenario before the meeting feel free to check in with me.

Megan
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